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Bill seeks to improve recycling data

Resource Recycling featured the June 27 Congressional hearing regarding how
recycling data is recorded by the U.3. Environmental Protection Agency on their
website and mentioned, “Fran McPoland, Washington insider and environmental
advisor for the 100% Recycled Paperboard Alliance, told Resource Recycling that the
bill was largely spearheaded by the Glass Packaging Institute with input from the

Recycling Roundtable, a group that represents various recycling industries.”

Read the article
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